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BMCU Potluck and Planning Recap

The dinner was so good that there was very little left to nothing to take home.
The cross section of grub was perfect for all tastes. Thanks to all who attended
for your dish to pass contributions.

Business was taken care of with the usual reports from the Exchequer and
Membership board members. We still have some money and our membership
grew by 60 last season.

Thank you to the Board for presenting the Appreciation plaques to Jill and my-
self. That was a very nice gesture. The plaques will be placed in our office
where we can see them every day.

The Driving Season schedule dates were decided and placed on our Calendar.
You will soon see the published schedule of events in your email box, club
website or newsletter.

St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon 3/16/2025 @ 10:30am

Come meet all of your British Motor Club of Utah buddies at the Black Sheep
Bar & Grill 1400 S. Foothill Dr. S.L.C. There is a facelift going on at the mall,
so don’t be deterred by the construction.

Memorial Day 2025!

Have you made your reservation for the Memorial Day Tour to Steamboat
Springs, CO? Steamboat was, by far, the most popular destination suggested
by the membership.

Time is running out for those who wish to be included in the Tour. The route
to Steamboat Springs is as if the road engineers had us in mind; smooth,
twisty, fabulous scenery, and very little traffic.

You need to do the following to be included in this spectacular Tour.

Pick up your phone and call Carrie in Steamboat Springs and tell her you are
with the British Motor Club of Utah. She is the ONLY one who can give you
our special rate. Her phone number is: 970-879-6669. **Her days off are
Wednesday and Thursday. She is not available those days and your reserva-
tion cannot be accepted.

Make your reservation for May 24 - 26 or 27, two or three nights, if you
want to stay the extra night and come home on Tuesday to avoid traffic.
You will be charged our Special Contracted Rate of $119 per night plus
tax.

Included with your room is a free breakfast each morning at the hotel.

***Once you've made your reservation, please send me an email with the fol-
lowing info: Your names(s), cell phone #'s, make & model of your vehicle
and the color. This information is for our Tour Packet you'll receive.

My email address is: rogerdavis87@msn.com
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Idaho British Car Club
Summer Tour June 17-20, 2025

Redmond, Oregon

Registration is Open!

BRITISHE S

The Idaho British Car Club (IBCC) 1s delighted to announce its Summer Tour to
Redmond, Oregon, scheduled for June 17-20, 2025. This event promises to be a
memorable journey filled with scenic drives, camaraderie, and an impressive
display of classic British restorations and daily drivers. Enthusiasts will gather to
showcase their vehicles, exchange stories, and enjoy the breathtaking
landscapes of the Pacific Northwest.

Participants will embark on a journey that begins in Idaho and other points,
traversing picturesque routes that highlight the region's natural beauty before
arriving in the charming town of Redmond. The tour will include various activities
such as organized drives, a car show, and social gatherings, providing ample
opportunities for members to connect and celebrate their shared passion for
British cars. First car registration for $45, register a second car for $10.
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Auto Jumble
$340.00 Brooklands Steering Wheel

New 17” Brooklands steering wheel on a recently restored MGA that is too large for
me. It has been used a total of 43 miles so it is blemish free. This very wheel retails
for $499.99 at Moss Motors, item number 454-215. It comes without the mountain
boss which sells separately at Moss.

Roger Dotson
801-361-3508
wyord49@gmail.com

Lots of Midget/Sprite parts

I am cleaning out my garage and getting rid of what I can and prefer to sell locally.
Complete 1275 engine turns over internal condition unknown from a parts car.
Original Hi Low horns

Steel wheels

Misc suspension parts

Douglas Kreib
kreidba@hotmail.com or doug.kreib@gmail.com
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BMCU & British Field Day

The British Motor Club of Utah has been involved with British Field Day since it’s inception on
May 23, 1992. From it’s meager beginnings to the present large size, the Club members have
enjoyed displaying their vehicles. The growth has allowed many people to see and enjoy our
cars. Much has evolved during this run and it’s now time that what started as a British Motor
Club event is now exclusively an event organized and run by the Liberty Wells Community
Council, not the British Motor Club of Utah.

The BMCU Board feels that the British Field Day is a great place to show your British car. As
with the other car shows in the area i.e. The Peach Days and The Festival of Speed and others,
if you want to show your car, by all means do so. The BMCU is not against any of the many
shows and we encourage you to attend them if you would like to.

Liberty Park has been a wonderful location for BFD. It has, however, in the past few years,
been having local problems with the homeless, people going through the area shouting
profanities and others claiming rights to the section set aside for the Liberty Wells Community
Council. The autocross that has been a staple of the British Field Day, although a great crowd
attraction, creates a liability that the British Motor Club of Utah does not wish to bear. The
public thinks that this is a BMCU event, when it is not.

For these reasons, the Board unanimously agreed that steps should be taken to make certain
that the ownership, responsibility and liability of the British Field Day, falls on the Liberty Wells
Community Council. The BMCU name should not be included in any advertising. The British
Field Day is not a British Motor Club of Utah event.

The British Motor Club of Utah is a driving club, not a show club. We have been supportive of
the BFD, but no longer do we want our name associated with the event.

We believe that the BMCU members who want to continue to show their cars at the BFD,
should do so as should anyone else owning a British vehicle. The British Motor Club of Utah is
not associated with the BFD in any way. Individual members are encouraged to show their
car(s) if they wish, but they do so as individuals, not representing BMCU.
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Upcoming Events!
Mar 16: St. Paddy’s Brunch
Mar 22: Eureka Run
BMCU Merchandise We have Gold Circle BMCU t-shirts in Mens: 3 S, 4 M Womens: 1 S, 3 L, 4 XL

] ) ] We have Blue Circle BMCU t-shirts in Mens: 1 M, 15 L, 18 XL, 2 XXL Womens: 1 S,3 M, 1 L
Here is the current BMCU merchandise. Roger Hemingway has can

take payment via cash or by credit card via Square. Please let him
know which items you’re interested in so Roger can bring them to you
at the next club event.

BMCU Patch $6.00
Decals $2.00 or $ 3.00 for 2 British Motor

- Club of Utah
Grill Badge $25.00
Grill Badge Bracket | $5.00
Ball Cap $15.00
Hat Pin $3.00
Polo Shirt $25.00
T-Shirt $15.00

British Motor
TR6 Patch $3.00 Club of Utah
TR6 Hat Pin $6.00
Koozie $3.00
License Plate $5.00
Name Tag $ 8.00 (paid in advance)
Lucus Calendar Club Officers 2024

Feb 08: Potluck Planning Meeting

Mar 09: Daylight Time begins

Mar 16: St. Paddy’s Brunch

Mar 20: First day of Spring

Mar 22: Eureka Run

Apr 12: Ogden Canyon/North Ogden Divide
Apr 20: Easter Chancellor of the Exchequer - Pat Rich
May 24: Memorial Day Tour to Steamboat Springs
Jun 07: Chalk Creek Run & Picnic

Jun 20: First day of Summer Quartermaster - Roger Hemingway
Jun 28: Monte Cristo Run
Jul 12: 'TSD Rally

Aug 09: Early Morning Strawberry Run Web Master - Drew Frink
Aug 23: Trappers Loop Run
Sep 01: State Street Cruise
Sep 22: First day of Fall Membership Director - Dennis Walkingshaw
Sep 27: Alpine Loop & BBQ
Oct 04: Nebo Loop Color Tour _ .
Oct 11: Golden Spike Run & Picnic Newsletter Editor - Nghia Nguyen
Nov 02: Daylight Time ends
Nov 08: Season End Dimner

Governor General - Roger Davis

Lt. Governor - Kent Jensen

Contact BMCU

Midweek Madness Drives: TBA
Watch the group site for email announcements

Don’t forget impromptu events too. Tech Session an-

yone?
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